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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has extended 

heartiest greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh on the festive occasion of 

Sarok. He has expressed hope that the festivity will usher in prosperity, contentment 

and happiness in the society. 

In his festival message, the Governor said that Sarok Festival reflects the deep bond 

between mankind and nature. At the same time, it also facilitate in carrying forward 

our age-old cultural heritage and customs. The Governor wished that the younger 

generations to take active part in the celebration and be proud of the cultural 

diversity.  

On this festive occasion, I join my Aka (Hrusso) brethren in offering prayers to invoke 

the spirit of Almighty to bless each one of us with good fortune and health, the 

Governor said. 
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